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MEMORANDUM FOR: Donald E. Funk Jr., Allegation Coordinator

FROM: Charles E. Norelius, Director, Division of Radiation Eafety
and Safeguards

SUBJECT: CONCERN RE: MALLINCKROUT MEDICAL, INC.
(AMS N0. Rill-92-A-0026)

My staff has reviewed letters dated June 3 and August 31, 1992, and a '

facsimile dated July 3, 1992, provided by the licensee in response to our
April 21, 1992 letter. In our-letter we requested the licensee to review a
concern related to an individual's request for personal radiation exposure
records. Our review of the above referenced documents indicates that the
licensee adequately reviewed the concern and concluded that all applicable
personal radiation exposure records were provided to the individual. No
violations of NRC requirements were identified in our review of the
documentation provided. it is our recommendation that the concern be closed.

,

Attached to this memorandum is a letter to be sent to the licensee
acknowledging receipt of their letters and facsimile and indicating that their
review of the concern was adequate.

If you have any questions regarding this memorandum, please contact Gary Shear
of my staff.

,

Charles E. Norelius, Director
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

Attachment: As stated
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